
 

 

 
 

Join the Cactus Jack Foundation for our 3rd  

annual trip to beautiful Saratoga Springs, NY for a 
day of racing, food and fun at the historic 
Saratoga racetrack. Our previous trips were a big 

success and we expect another sellout this year! 
 

Wednesday, August 15th 
Bus leaves Quaker Hill School at 8:00am 

$60 per person 
 

 

Tickets available at:  BirdsEye Café / Filomena’s 
 

For more information, contact: 
 

Dan Pickett: (860) 460-5155 (cell) 
Rick Beaney: (860) 884-7871 (cell) 

 
Email us @ info@cactusjackfoundation.org 
 

 

 

mailto:info@cactusjackfoundation.org

